
 
 

Your Ref:  RD.19.1: TP3705 
Our Ref:  JT1 2017 02161 V01 - RC347765 
Enquiries: Kevin Purcher 
Direct Tel: 94202385 

 

28 March 2017 
 
Senior Planning Officer 
Shire of Wyndham-East Kimberley 
PO BOX 614 
KUNUNURRA WA 6743 
 
Attention of: Jennifer Ninyette  
 
Re: Old Darwin Road, Kununurra – Proposed Road Closure 
 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 16 March 2017.  The Water Corporation offers the 
following comments in regard to this proposal. 
 
The Water Corporation has no objection to the above proposal as water services are 
not affected.  
 
Should you have any queries or require further clarification on any of the above 
issues, please do not hesitate to contact the Enquiries Officer.   
 
 
 
Kevin Purcher 

Senior Development Planner  
Development Services 


